
 

 

 

 

Technical Bulletin 
Counterfeit SFI Labels on Suits and Hoods 11 April 2014 
 

 

Please note that SFI has found several products sold by Sawan Sports which bear counterfeit SFI labels stating 
that the manufacturer certifies that their products meet the applicable SFI Specs. SFI obtained examples of some 
of these products and determined through testing that they DO NOT meet the performance requirements of the 
SFI Specs: the Thermal Protection Performance of the suit falls short of the 3.2A/5 rating claimed on the 
counterfeit tag, and the thread holding the hood (balaclava) together is not heat-resistant. 

These products have NOT been submitted for certification by the manufacturer and they do not comply with SFI 
Spec 3.2A for Driver Suits or SFI Spec 3.3 for Driver Accessories.  

For full SFI release please see http://www.sfifoundation.com/wp-content/pdfs/SFINotice04-08-14.pdf  

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If further clarification is required please contact ANDRA Technical Officer on the details below 

Colin Brassington 
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